Town of Shelby Planning Board Minutes

August 5, 2014

Kirk Myhill, Chairperson

Larry Hill Brad Pask Gary Watts Karl Snyder

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Minutes from the June 3, 2014 and July 1, 2014 will be reviewed at our next meeting.

Old Business:

Sign regulations pertaining to the number of signs allowed on one premise and LED sign regulations were acted on by the Town Board. They sent it to the county level for comment. A public hearing was scheduled at 6:45 on August 12, 2014.

Old business from previous meeting was tabled to next meeting:

- 1) Dumps, dumping and landfills
- 2) Junkyard regulations

Four hour training was offered for board members on July 8th, 2014 at Swan Library in Albion. Brad Pask and Karl Snyder attended.

New Business:

None

Gary Watts moved to adjourn the meeting, Larry Hill seconded, motion passed.

Next meeting is September 2, 2014.

Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask Secretary